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Highlights from the ‘Options Showcase’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility Congratulations to Trent, our latest winner of Joseph the Bear! 

Wednesday 9th September 2020 
Week 8 - Term 3 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o Year 4/5 Bridgetown Camp – Our Year 4 and 5 students are very much looking forward to their overnight Camp in Bridgetown 

tomorrow - we wish them well and we hope they have a blast! Year 3 students will join Miss Charlton’s class on these two 

days (Thursday and Friday). Thank you to our generous P&F for subsidising the cost of this Camp. 
 

o School Board/P&F Meetings – next Wednesday, 16th September. P&F Meeting will begin at 5.30pm - all parents are welcome 

to attend. School Board meeting begins at 7.00pm. 
 

o Mr and Mrs Kelly Away – Please keep the Kelly family in your prayers, as they will be away at times due to a family situation. 

Mr Kelly will be away for the rest of Term 3. Mrs Kelly will likely be away at times also. Relief arrangements will be worked 

out to ensure all our students are well looked after, with minimal disruption to the learning program. 
 

o Swimming Lessons– All students from PP-Year 6 will participate in Swimming Lessons in Week 10, 21st-25th September. A note 

will go home with today’s newsletter with more information. 
 

o Sports Uniform- Next week, all children should wear sports uniform on Wednesday, as well as Thursday and Friday please. 

Students to wear sports uniform all of Week 10 also (Swimming Lessons). 
 

o Swimming Lessons – Please return enrolment forms by MONDAY 14th September. 

Canteen Roster: 
 
Tuesday 15th September: 

Grant Vickery & Sarah 
Wilkie 

 

Tuesday 22nd September: 
Kylie Bendotti 
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St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 

12 Guppy Street, 
Pemberton WA, 6260. 

 

P: 9776 1180 
E: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 

 

Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 

 
 
 

We hope our father’s and 
father figures had a wonderful 
Father’s Day 2020 


